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To: Chairman Clayton Hee and Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary and 
Labor. 
 
 My name is Bob Toyofuku and I have been a member of the Uniform Laws 

Commission since 1978 and currently serve as a Life Member of the national conference 

of commissioners.  I am testifying in support of Elizabeth Kent for a term to expire on 

June 30, 2018.  

 Elizabeth has been a member of the Commission for the past sixteen years and 

has been very much involved in the work pf the Commission on the national as well as at 

the state level.  She has been involved in many drafting committees which are tasked with 

the job of preparing for and drafting carious uniform laws.  She has been an active 

member of the Commission and dedicated tom the work of the national conference.  

 I strongly recommend her confirmation by this committee and the Senate.  

Thank you for this opportunity to present this testimony in support. 
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